Sent: 26 November 2010 14:29

To: 'Merilyne.Davies@met.pnn.police.uk'

Subject: ICO to Met email re Crime Mapping Advice 20111126

## Merilyne

Please find attached our advice on crime mapping for information. You may have received a copy via your colleague on the Steering Group however it has been updated since then so this is the final version. It will be going onto our website early next week. I've not circulated to other Forces but have sent a copy to ACPO so you may well receive it again from them. Let me know if you have any queries on this.

I'll see you on the 9<sup>th</sup> when you're up here for the 'disproportionate effort' meeting.

Regards Meagan

Meagan Mirza

Group Manager – Public Security Group

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. T. 01625 545621 F. 01625 545510 www.ico.gov.uk

Sent: 26 November 2010 13:24

To:

Cc:

Subject: ICO to ACRO email Advice on Crime Mapping 20111126

Hi

Could you please

forward my email below to Ian Readhead.

Thank you Regards Meagan

Meagan Mirza

Group Manager – Public Security Group

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. T. 01625 545621 F. 01625 545510 www.ico.gov.uk

# Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Meagan Mirza

**Sent:** 26 November 2010 13:22

To:

Subject: ICO's advice on crime mapping

Hi \_\_\_\_

could you forward this email to Ian please. Thanks, Meagan

#### Ian

We have now issued our advice on crime mapping which I attached for information. You may have received a copy via the Steering Group however it has been updated since then so this is the final version. I will arrange for the updated version to be circulated to Steering Group members. The Advice will help organisations who publish crime maps to balance the transparency benefits of doing this with the privacy risks it can pose. It will be going onto our website early next week.



Regards Meagan

Meagan Mirza Group Manager – Public Security Group

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. T. 01625 545621 F. 01625 545510 www.ico.gov.uk

Sent: 26 November 2010 13:20

To: 'jane.sigley@justice.gsi.gov.uk'; 'belinda.lewis@justice.gsi.gov.uk'; 'lizzie.checkly@justice.gsi.gov.uk'

Subject: ICO to MOJ email enclosing crime mapping Advice 20101126

# Jane/Belinda/Lizzie

We have issued Advice on crime mapping which is attached for information. This is to help organisations who publish crime maps to balance the transparency benefits of doing this with the privacy risks it can pose. There are a number of current initiatives which we are aware of and we understand this will continue particularly as a result of the publication of spatial data sets under the 2009 Inspire Regulations. This will be going on our website early next week. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards Meagan

Meagan Mirza Group Manager – Public Security Group

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. T. 01625 545621 F. 01625 545510 www.ico.gov.uk

**Sent:** 26 November 2010 14:36 **To:** 'nrs@ecs.soton.ac.uk'

Subject: ICO to Nigel Shadbolt Email Crime Mapping Advice 20111126

## Nigel

Please find attached the ICO's advice on crime mapping for information. The aim of the Advice is to help organisations who publish crime maps to balance the transparency benefits of doing this with the privacy risks these can pose. I'm sending to you as it may be of relevance to the Local Public Data Panel. The Advice will be on our website early next week. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Meagan Mirza

Meagan Mirza

Group Manager – Public Security Group

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. T. 01625 545621 F. 01625 545510 www.ico.gov.uk